
MAKE A 
  CRACKER 

FOR THE JYS 

“CHRISTMAS FUN DAY” 
 

Once again, we will be having our popular cracker 

competition, and then the Christmas crackers – made by 

the children – will be randomly distributed and sent 

home on our “Christmas Fun Day”.  

We aim to send EVERY child home with a cracker on the 

Fun Day (either homemade, or a shop-bought one – and 
this will be selected at random), so we would be grateful if 

as many children as possible could make one. 

 

As in previous years, there will be prizes awarded for the 

two best crackers in each class.  
 

The children will be shown how to make a cracker in 

assembly and given ideas about what to fill them with. 

Alternatively, here is a link to a video we made last year: 

https://youtu.be/SAkwkvIAB7g 
  

Please fill them with some small items, that may 

include sweets. Please also ensure that your child’s 

name is on it clearly so that it can be judged. 
 

Crackers need to be brought in to classes on  

Monday 13th December.  
 

 

 

The JYS Team 
 

https://youtu.be/SAkwkvIAB7g

